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Week 8 

Wednesday 30th 

November 

Captains & Prefects 

speeches 9.30 in the Hall 
 

Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

notes and money due in 

to the office 
 

Week 9 

Monday 5th December  

Kindergarten 2023 Best 

Start begins 
 

Thursday 8th 

December 

Franklin Presentation 

Day in the Hall 

Kinder and Stage 1 from 

9.30am 

Stage 2 and Stage 3 from 

10.30am 
 

 

Save The Dates: 

Monday 12th and 

Tuesday 13th 

December 

Year 6 Fundraiser 
 

Wednesday 14th 

December 

Year 6 Farewell Dinner at 

Club Tumut 6pm 
 

Thursday 15th 

December 

Year 6 Shirt Signing Day 
 

Friday 16th December 

SRC Fundraising Day 
 

Last day of school 

TOGETHER WE LEARN 

  

Chisholm In Action 

 
 

Welcome Ms Emilie Rossington 

 

On behalf of Mrs Stuckey and all staff at 
Franklin we are excited to announce that Ms 
Emilie Rossington will be our new Relieving 
Principal for 2023. 
 

Ms Rossington has a wealth of teaching and 
executive experience and she and Mrs Stuckey 
have already engaged in forward planning for 
our school in 2023 to ensure a smooth 
transition for all students and our Franklin 
Community. 
 

Welcome to the Franklin family Ms Rossington! 

Chisholm has caught FIFA World Cup fever, 
resulting in spontaneous celebrating. They're 
learning about the World Game and the different 
countries that play it.  

FRANKLIN STARS — Week 8 
Students who follow our PBL school values of: 

      RESPECT ~ ACHIEVEMENT ~ SAFETY  

   

Thomas 

Chisholm 

Cooper 

Oxley 

Diana 

Hume 



CELEBRATING FRANKLIN! 

 

Year 6 Farewell Dinner 
 

The Year 6 Farewell Dinner is being held on 
Wednesday 14th December at Club Tumut 
from 6pm.  
 

Cost is $25 per head for all guests and 
students. Students can have up to 2 guests.  
 

RSVP and payment is due back to the 
school office by THIS Wednesday 30th 
November. 
 

Parents please be reminded that this event 
MUST be RSVP’d and paid for by Wednesday 
this week! 
 

Thank you. 
 

Mr Crane, Mr Mastellotto and Ms Harding. 

Proud and Deadly Awards 2022 

Franklin students were well represented at the Proud and Deadly Awards at Tumut High last Monday 

evening. Thank you to Aunty Winnie Bulger, Aunty Sue Bulger and our own Bec Connolly for organising this 

event. 

Congratulations to those students who received an award. 



POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR FOR LEARNING AWARDS  

ACHIEVEMENT Reuben Smart Jayden David 

RESPECT Sophie Cobden Lacey Martin 

SAFETY Aiden Provan William Smith 

TOGETHER WE LEARN 

CELEBRATING FRANKLIN! 

P&C Christmas Raffle 

Part of Franklin's Christmas Raffle prizes are the two Christmas trees below which are strewn with scratchies 
and gift vouchers. 
Other prizes include Christmas baubles with vouchers inside, a Chupa Chup bouquet, meal vouchers 
from local restaurants and various hampers being collected at school. 
Students will bring home raffle tickets to sell this week. 
Franklin's P&C are holding a street stall outside Coles on the 3rd December and outside Harvey Norman 
on the 9th December. Feel free to call in and buy some extra tickets or send your family down. 
The raffle will be drawn on Friday 9th December at school. 

 

 

Stage 2 Netball 

Stage 2 are enjoying their Netball every Thursday for sport. They are learning many drills and are practising 

catching and throwing. 



P&C NEWS  

Our P&C are still taking items for their 
Christmas Hamper.  
Students are asked to bring their items in 
and give them to their class teachers. The 
class with the most items will win a prize. 
Christmas items and non perishable or long 
life food items are preferred and please 
make sure your items are within the ‘use by’ 
date. 

What’s happening at Tumut Schools as 

Community Centre 

With only two weeks of playgroups left for 2022 it’s time 

to get our Christmas on with a magical Christmas 

woodland cabin photo booth and Christmas decoration 

creating. 

Please pack paint friendly clothes for crafting! 

 

CELEBRATING FRANKLIN! 

TOGETHER WE LEARN 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

Mon    -        28.11 R. Richards, L. Worsnop 

Wed  -          30.11 S. Jackson, L. Johnson & Co 

Fri    -           02.12 L. Worsnop, L. Clarke, R. McLennan, J. Roddy 

Mon    -        05.12 J. Day, R. Minter 

Wed  -          07.12 S. Jackson, L. Johnson & Co 

Fri    -           09.12 M. Hartwig, L. Worsnop, T. Allen, J. Roddy 

Mon    -        12.12 Canteen CLOSED for cleaning 

Wed  -          14.12 Canteen CLOSED for cleaning 

Fri    -           16.12 Canteen CLOSED for cleaning 

  


